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GRADE/YEAR TRANSITION 

24th January 2021 

Dear Parents,  
 

Greetings from Ibn Seena School. Hope all of you are doing well and staying safe. 
On behalf of all members of the school we wish you a Happy New Year. 

As per the directive of SPEA all British Curriculum Schools in Sharjah will have to be fully 
aligned to the UK national curriculum standards and transit smoothly from the grade 
system to Years, which is mandatory. 

In order to ensure this transition is smooth the school will be following a dual terminology 
in both years and grades. Example Year2/ Grade1. All classrooms and important documents 
will have dual signage. The entire process of this transition will be followed from 2021. By 
the end of 2023 there will be consistency across all UK schools as per the requirements. 

You can refer to the chart on the school website to see the difference between the grade 
system and UK year system. 

 

Warm regards, 

Farahnaz Soonawala 

PRINCIPAL  


